Contact Gov. DeSantis

Panhandle Clean Water Initiative Case #170127

Please accept this letter of support for the cooperative 216 Study between FDEP and USACE Mobile District.   FDEP has  refused to cooperate with the Corps and is squandering our opportunity to resolve this catastrophic economic and environmental damage caused by the GIWW, as well as wasting Florida Taxpayers dollars with their negligence.  We have met repeatedly with FDEP with no results.  This is the kind of bureaucratic nonsense You and President Trump campaigned against.  Help Us!

